
Pilon, Janet

From: cIerk@hamilton.ca
Subject: City of Hamilton Annual Collision Report

From: Lakewood Beach Community Council <LakewoodBeachCC@hotmail.com>
Sent: February-07-19 9:26 PM
To: clerk@hamilton.ca
Cc: DL - Council Only <dlcouncilonly@hamilton.ca>
Subject: City of Hamilton Annual Collision Report

Janet, can you please add this to Council Agenda correspondence.

Dear Mayor & Council

Further to the annual collision report presented to GIC on February 6, 2019, we are respectfully requesting
that in addition to having this report list the Intersections with the Highest # of Collisions (Page 23 of 68), you
also consider requesting details on the Intersections with the highest ratio to traffic counts.

While we believe it is extremely important to focus resources on improvements where the most citizens are
at risk (high traffic areas where there are 20,000 vehicles per day), we believe it is also equally as important
to focus resources at intersections that have high collisions relative to the # of vehicles per day. For example,
4 per year or more where there are 7,000 vehicles per day are missing from this report.

We would also like to suggest, that this report shouldn't only list the Intersections with the highest # of
Pedestrian and Cyclist collisions. We feel it should list every intersection in the city that had 1 or more
ped/cyclist collision in the last 5 years. Pedestrians and cyclists are our most vulnerable and of the 11 such
collisions we've had reported in Ward 10 from 2013 to 2017, none of those are reflected in this latest report
even though some are multiple times at the same intersections.

Thank you for your consideration

Lakewood Beach Community Council
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